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General Comment

After working at Point Beach for over 20 years, I wholeheartedly support license extension. Nuclear and
industrial safety always come first there. There are no worries in my book with the spent fuel storage
program. I’ve been directly involved with some of the earlier cask loads myself. Top notch people from
the new hires all the way up to senior management. Definitely a great company here supporting the
community and ensuring the electrical grid is supplied with safe, reliable power. Bob Mehorczyk
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